TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
MINUTES OF ACTION TAKEN AT THE WORKSHOP
MONDAY, APRIL 9th, 2018

The Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop meeting on Monday, April 9th, 2018 at 7:30 PM.  All five board members were present: Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger, Linda Eurich, Mark D’Agostino and Paul Coughlin.

The Board discussed their agenda items for the Thursday regular meeting that included the following: the solar energy moratorium and local law, the draft master plan committee, chlorine bids and the alcohol policy on Town property.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Town Clerk Bell asked if the Board would appoint a deputy clerk for her.  After discussion, a motion was made by Linda Eurich, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to have the matter added to the Board meeting agenda. Discussion ensued noting that the town board does not appoint the deputy town clerks. The Town clerk by law can appoint a deputy clerk at any time without the town board’s approval or consent. The town clerk can actually appoint up to 3 deputies without approval from the town board. After discussion, there was no further vote.  A motion was then made at approximately 8:00pm by Mark D’Agostino, seconded by Joseph Norton, to go into an Executive Session regarding personnel.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

A motion to close the Executive Session at 8:45pm was made by Paul Coughlin, seconded by Linda Eurich.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

Several Board members told the Town Clerk that if she had the sign-in sheet put back in her office until the end of May, the Board would re-visit the Deputy Town Clerk matter at the May meeting.  The Clerk agreed to do it until the May meeting.

A motion to adjourn at 9pm was made by Mark D’Agostino, seconded by Linda Eurich.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.



_______________________________
Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk
